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Dear

Thank you for your generous contribution of on

to Kitsap Philharmonic. Your gift will further our aim of providing
quality music instruction to the youth of Kitsap County. We feel
strongly that there is a need for an organization solely focused
upon developing the musical abilities of youth, tailored to their
unique needs. Thank you for making this experience possible for
120+ student musicians annually.

Kitsap Philharmonic, a 501 (c)(3) not for profit organization, has not
provided any goods or services, in whole or in part, to you in
consideration for this voluntary cash contribution. If you wish to
claim the tax deductibility of this gift in the U.S., please retain this
acknowledgment letter for your files. The Kitsap Philharmonic's EIN
number is 83-1178828.

We hope to see you at an upcoming concert! Details on our 2024-
2025 season will be available in August.

Thank you,

Michael Woods
Director, Kitsap Philharmonic
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